
Notice to all Canebrake Customers: 

 

We performed two water sample tests at the end of May The 1st test came back present for Coliform and the 

2nd test also present for Coliform.  

 

Monday, June 6, 2022, 5 tests were performed by Dean Kuns and Jerry Bucheit with Kathy Steuermann 

present.  

 

Test results from Peterson Well, 175 Creosote, and Round Water Tank: 

Total Coliform present in all three locations; Round Tank, E. Coli present. 

 
Test results from Mooney Well, 155 Canebrake Rd:  

Absent E. COLI and Total Coliform. 

 

CCWD will address this issue Immediately. As required, we will inform San Diego County Department of 

Environmental Health and request any assistance to ensure we may bring our water to a safe level for our 

customers. 

 

We regret this inconvenience and ask for your patience while we work to bring a solution to  

issue.  

 

Please follow boil water procedure until further notice. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jerry Bucheit, President  

Canebrake County Water District  

 


